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V Ramirez <vbechillin@gmail.com> Wed, Oct 5, 2022 at 2:45 PM
Reply-To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org
To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org

Hello,

I would love to show my support in saving the Pacific Dining Car. I loved loved loved this place from the food to the service, the ambiance, but most importantly
and the main reason I loved this place was because it was 24hour restaurant. I did my business later in the day and ate dinner when I wanted to eat dinner which
would be in the middle of the night but I was able to go eat at such an exquisite place at those times, it was fabulous. I hope I get to enjoy the Pacific Dining Car
one day again, even if it's not in the middle of the night🥰I will work around their operating hours.

Thank you,
V Ramirez 


